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Dear Village Life Reader        November 2021 
 
We did it!  The planning application on The Black Horse has been withdrawn. 
 
The weight of objections and strength of arguments against the application have caused the owners 
to reconsider their options, at least for the time being. 
 
Thank you for all your support and help. 
 
The owners are now seeking a meeting with the Community Group, Parish Council and Melton 
Borough Council to discuss next steps; though have yet to agree a date. 
 
We’ll keep you posted. 
 
Mike Petty – Chair 
 
 


